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Summary of Submission 
 

Consultation on the Care Association of New Zealand S.40 model food control plan. 

Consultation 
A public consultation on the evaluation of the Care Association of New Zealand (CANZ) model took place 

between 6 April 2018 and 23 April 2018.  

Comment Change made 

Two submissions in support for the 
proposed model 
 

none 
 

 

Next Steps  
The Chief Executive of MPI approves the Care Association of New Zealand (CANZ) model FCP and issues it 

by notice under S.405. 

Background 
The Food Act 2014, Section 40 enables the Chief Executive of MPI to approve a template or model food 

control plan (FCP), developed by a person other than the Chief Executive, by notice under Section 405. 

The Care Association of New Zealand (CANZ) has requested approval of its food safety manual (a model 

Food Control Plan) under section 40 of the Food Act 2014. The CANZ manual sets out procedures for 

managing hazards in a food service setting for aged care facilities.  

MPI has evaluated CANZ’s Plan to ensure it meets the requirements of the Food Act 2014 and allows for 

aged care facilities to prepare and serve safe and suitable food and recommended it was suitable for the 

Chief Executive to approve it. 

 

 

 

 


